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FEBRUARY 3, 2023, UMP PAYA BESAR - An industrial training briefing was held at 

Block Z, UMP Paya Besar. A total of 9 final year students from the Bachelor of Applied 

Science in Data Analytics with Honors (BSD) programme who will undergo industrial 

training start March 2023 until August 2023 were present at this briefing. This briefing 

was delivered by Industrial Training Coordinator, Dr. Sahimel Azwal Sulaiman. 

 



 

 

The briefing was also attended by the Head of Program BSD, Dr. Siti Zanariah 

Satari, to deliver a message to the students before going to Industrial Training. This 

briefing was held to provide a complete explanation regarding UMP's Industrial 



Training Policy, Industrial Training Guidelines, assignments during industrial training, 

and preparation for students throughout the course of industrial training. The 

Mathematical Science Center at UMP wishes the best of luck in the future to all the 

students who will be undergoing industrial training. 

 

Reported by: Dr. Sahimel Azwal bin Sulaiman 

 


